
 

AGREEMENT WITH LAZIO FOR THE TEMPORARY FREE DISPOSAL 

OF THE PLAYER PELLEGRINI  

 
 

Torino, 17 August 2023 – Juventus Football Club S.p.A. announces that an agreement has been reached with Società 

Sportiva Lazio S.p.A. for the temporary free disposal, until 30 June 2025, of the registration rights of the player Luca 

Pellegrini. 

 

The agreement entails the obligation for Lazio to definitely acquire the player’s registrations rights, subject to the 

achievement of certain given sporting objectives, during seasons 2023/2024 and 2024/2025. 

 

The agreed consideration for the definitive acquisition is € 4 million, payable in three years. 
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